
                                                                                                        

 

7th Annual Walk-A-Thon 
Shoot for the Stars 

Friday, September 25th, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hilliard Crossing will be holding its seventh annual Walk-A-Thon for our Fall Fundraiser this year.  We 
encourage students to collect donations from family, friends and neighbors with your assistance.  100% of the 
money collected directly benefits the students of Hilliard Crossing through the many great programs PTO 
sponsors in our school, some of which are listed below.  These “extras” are not possible without your support.   
 

Field Trips 
Technology (iPads, Laptops, Projectors & Smartboards) 

Field Day 
Teacher Reimbursements 

Artists in the Schools 
Welcome Back to School Social 

Time For Kids / Scholastic Classroom Magazine 
Muffins with Mom / Donuts with Dad 

Keep Books / Leveled Books for Book Baggies 
Teacher Wish List (classroom materials; rugs, furniture, books, etc.) 

Fifth Grade Celebration 
 
If we achieve our Walk-A-Thon goal of $20,000 we will be able to continue to provide these wonderful 
opportunities and purchase additional technology items for our classrooms including iPads and SmartBoards.  
If every one of our 400 families in Hilliard Crossing raised a minimum of $50, we could easily meet this goal.  
We encourage every family to help out to the best of your ability. 
 

 When we surpass $10,000 in total school donations, Principal Pinnick will be banished to the 
Wolverines on Ohio State-Michigan Day and have to wear Wolverine gear from that team up North. 

 
Key points for Walk-A-Thon donation collection: 
 

 Please make sure your students follow safe fundraising practices. Children should be accompanied by 
a parent or other trusted adult. 

 Use attached collection envelope. Additional collection forms will be in the school office. 

 Students can begin collecting pledges on September 11 th. 

 First turn in day is, Friday, September 18th. (Turn in $10 this day to be in our prize raffle!) 

 The final turn in day is Friday, September 25th! 
 
We hope we can count on your support! Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of our children! 
 

 
  

 

Students, please read other side → 
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7th Annual Walk-A-Thon 
Shoot for the Stars 

Friday, September 25th, 2015 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Hilliard Crossing will be holding its seventh annual Walk-A-Thon for our Fall Fundraiser this year.  Collect 
donations from family, friends and neighbors.  100% of the money you collect will benefit our school. 

                                            

             Prize Level A:  any donation amount under $50 
               Paw Pencil & Pencil Top Eraser + Star on the Walk of Fame. 
 

                                 Prize Level B:  minimum $50 in donations 
            Walk-A-Thon T-shirt + Prize A 

 
          Prize Level C:  minimum $85 in donations 
             Lunch with Principal Pinnick + Walk-A-Thon T-shirt + Prize A 

 
Top Student will win a Pancake Party with Principal Pinnick and 5 friends + a Kindle Fire HD 6 16 GB. 

 
The class with the highest average per kid earns a bowling party at Ten Pin Alley during school! 

 
Receive one entry into the Teacher Raffle & Pie Throwing Raffle for every $25 in donations turned in. For the 

Teacher Raffle, Crossing teachers have donated lunch, breakfast and other fun opportunities for individual time 
with teachers that students can win.  Mr. Baker and Mr. C will be your targets for Pie Throwing! 

 
First turn in day is Friday, September 18th. All students turning in $10 this day will be entered into a prize raffle. 

Donation envelopes must be returned to school Friday, September 18th through Friday, September 25th. 
 

We will have a special walking schedule this year and we encourage all families to attend and walk with your 
students. 

Spirit Week 

 

 

 

 

       

  

Friday, September 25
th

:  Hilliard Crossing Spirit Wear or Favorite Team 

Jersey Day 

Parents, please read other side → 
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7th Annual Walk-A-Thon 

Shoot for the Stars 

Friday, September 25th, 2015 

Please support our school’s fundraiser! 
 

The PTO is a charitable organization which means any contribution is tax-deductible. 
 

We accept: 
 

Cash 
 

Check (Make payable to HCR PTO) 

 

Credit Card Donations Online at: 

 

https://www.localevelevents.com/events/details/885 
 

OR www.localevelevents.com search Keywords: Hilliard Crossing 
 

To donate online donors will need to know Student Name, Grade Level & Teacher. 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Here is the design for our Walk-A-Thon t-shirt. 
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